Minutes of the Meeting

Tuesday, January 26", 2021

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. The following members were

present:
1.

2.
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James Romano, and Dan Fournier. Steven Rapoza - absent.
Call to Order
Installer’s Test

Shaun Wilcox/WC Excavation and Steve Figueiredo/Figueiredo Builders
appeared before the Board to take the Installer’s test.

. 2 Heaven’s Way

No Show.

3 Padelford Street

The Septic Plans were reviewed by our consultant Gerald Bernard. The
Board reviewed the comments and the plans. Dan Fournier made a
motion for a Variance for the setback distance between the Septic Tank
and Property Line (13.5 ft.) Jim Romano — Sec- All in Favor. The Board
approved, stamped and signed the plans. The Septic Permit ($375.00) was
paid with check #211. Plans were given to Josh White from PMP
Associates.

29 Point Street

The Septic Plans were reviewed by our consultant Nyles Zager. The
Board reviewed, Dan Fournier made a motion for a Variance — Jim
Romano — Sec — All in Favor. The Board approved, stamped and signed

the plans.

175 Rear Bryant Street

Keith McMeniman & Kathleen Dougherty appeared before the Board to
discuss an extension on a perc test. Dan Fournier made a motion for a 1-
year extension, Jim Romano — Sec — All in Favor.




The Board reviewed and accepted minutes, correspondence, signed invoices and
permits.

Meeting ended at 7:30 P.M.
Next meeting scheduled February 9%, 2021.

k\d\w 9\&\5%

Jamgs Romano, Chairman Date'

Steve Rapoza, Member Date

y /
YA /
y, /4 A Z 2/7’[/ 2 (

#Dan Fqu/‘fffféi‘, Clerk Date

1/97/7°071



